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2. £âch Party *al anoure that for the . twelve-month poriod
co.mnina on 1 January 1997, and In cccii twelve-mnth périod
tiiersafter, its ca1cul&t*j level of consumption of the controlled
substances in Croup I of Annex a do«a not excued, anriually, f ifteen
par cent of Its calculated lèea of consumption in 1989. Rach Party
producing ont or mort of theeé. substances *hall. for the. oma
poriode, ensure tiiot its calculatad, leval of production of the.
substances dos not Wxceed, annually, fifteen par cent of ite
calculated lavai, of production ini 1989. Howuver. ln order
to satisfy the basic domatie need* of the. Parties opérating under
paragrapi 1 of Article 5, its calculated levai of production mv
exceed that limit by up to ton per cent of Lts calculated levai, of
production in 1989.

3. 9och Party shall anoure thot for the. twelve-month period
coauencing on 1 Janutry 2000, and in mach twolve-aonti perlod
thèreufter, Its calculatud levai of consuaption of thé. controlled
substances in C3roup 1 of fiune S doe not excoed tero. lacii Party
producint on* or more of the*e substances shall, for the same
perlode, anoure that Lt. calculated level of production of the.
substance, dosa not excoed zero. However, in order to satisf y the
basic domesutic needs of the Parties operating under paragraph 1 of
Article 5, Its calculated levai of production my exceed tiiat liait
by up to f if ter per cent of Lt. calculated level of production in
1989.

L. Aticle 2p>: Carbon ttraciloride

The. follovins paragraphe shall b., added to thé. Protocol as Article 2D>:

Article 2>: Carbon totrachloride

1. Rach Party shall unoure that for the. twelve-monti period
couaencing on 1 January 1995, and in .acii twelve-mnti period
thereafter, its calculated levul of consumption of the. controlled
substance ln Croup il of Aunex B dots flot exceed, annually, fiftean
pur cent of Lt. calculated levai, of consumptIon ln 1989. loch Party
producing the. substance shall, for the séme periods, anoure that Lt.
calculated level of production of the substance does flot eXceed.
annuelly, f if teun pet cent of its calculated levai of production in
1989. Howevier, in order to satisfy the basic domestic needs of tiie
Parties operating undar péragrpi 1 of Article 5, its colculated
lovai of production »ay exceed that liait by up to ton per cent of
its calculated level of production in 1989.

2. loch Party shali anoure that for the twelve.-month pariod
comencins on 1 January 2000. and in sach twelve-month period
th*rcalter, its calculated level of consumption of the. controhlld
substance in Group II of Arinex B doua flot excead zero, Each Party
producing the substance shail. for the aema periode, enoure that it#
calculated leval of production of the substance dose not exce.d
zero. Howver, in order to 'aatisfy the basic domestic neede of the.
Parties operating under paragraph 1 of Article 5. its calculated
4evel of production nay exceed that lînit by up to fifte.n per cent
of It. calculated level of production in 1989.


